
Thank you to everyone who came out to our State Convention in Cherokee.    

While our days were long, beginning with our District officer training at 3pm and 

the memorial service at 7pm on Sunday evening.  Our opening session began at 

8:30am with the TSP meeting ending our day at 9pm on Monday and the PAC fund 

raiser lasting until 10pm on Tuesday.  Having Shirley Baffa come and speak to us 

about RRECS and give us a refresher on what we as carriers and management 

need to be doing or not doing, was priceless.  We all have learned a lot. 

Thank you to the members of the State Board for donating their own money to 

rent the 360 photo booth.  It was a huge success.  We raised $12,816.49 for PAC.   

Thank you to everyone that donated to PAC during this event.   Mark McKendree 

won the $200 for becoming a sustaining donor.   He donated the $200 back to PAC 

and Talisha Locklear won it.  Pam Farmer won the lovely diamond tennis bracelet.   

Thank you to everyone that donated to PAC during this Convention.  

We are beginning a new contest for sustaining donors.   If you sign up to become a 

sustaining donor between now and September 30, 2023 your name will be 

entered into our new $200 sustaining donor contest.  The winner will be 

announced at the Fall Booster. 


